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September 8th, 2023  
 

 

Product End-of-Life (EOL) NOTIFICATION 
 

UHF Reader Module ID ISC.MU02.02 series 
 

 
Dear Valued Customers,  
 
We are writing to inform you of an upcoming end-of-life (EOL) of the following MU02.02 reader module 
series.  No replacement products have been announced.    
 
This decision was made due to the discontinuation of various major components in this product design. 
 
 
 

Article-No.  Article Description Last order acceptance  Last Delivery  
3478.000.00  ID ISC.MU02.02-CU  January 31st, 2024 April 30th, 2024 

3479.000.00  ID ISC.MU02.02-AD  January 31st, 2024 April 30th, 2024 

 
 
The deadlines for the Last Time Buy (and last Delivery Dates) of these items are provided above.  This 
provides our customers with an opportunity to secure additional hardware prior to the EOL. 
 
 
Please contact us with any questions you may have regarding your product or application. 
 

Sincerely 

Feig Electronics, Inc 
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